
Principal Message 11/18/22 

Stevenson Families, 

I can’t believe we are already at Thanksgiving break!  The year is flying by and our disruptions by recent 

hurricanes seem to have added to the feeling of time passing so quickly.  The recent hurricanes have 

also added to some rescheduling of events.  Our ELA Family Night has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 

November 29th at 4:30pm.  We can’t wait to share information and activities with you.  We have also 

rescheduled our Evening with the Arts to 4:30pm on December 15th and the Winter Solstice production 

of Aladdin the Musical to January 12th and 13th.  Don’t forget that Jingle Bell Jog is Friday, December 2 

and the following Friday (12/9) will be our PALs meeting and a paid Out of Uniform day with a winter 

theme. 

While we are talking calendar, First Semester Volunteer Hours are due December 9th to the front office.  

By this time of the year, families should have accrued around 10 of the 20 expected hours.  Please 

remember that volunteer hours are part of the Choice School agreement. 

Our Yearbook Club is up and running.  Yearbook orders are $30 if ordered by December 21st online at 

http://strawbridge.fotomerchanthv.com/clients/r-l-stevenson-sch-of-the-arts/2022-2023-yearbook-

530/access?clearSessionAuthentication=1  Yearbook dedication/ads are also now available to purchase 

online at www.ssiyearbooks.com/108203rls/home3/Bookstore.jsp.  I bet the Yearbook Club is going to 

have some amazing picture of School Wide Arts Day to put in this year’s book.  It sure was fun and I can’t 

wait to see the completed masterpiece once it is all together. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone enjoys time with family and friends this Thanksgiving.  

Make wonderful memories over the break and I’ll see you Monday the 28th in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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